
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE  
 

 
 
 

The Monterey County  
Budget Committee  

meeting is cancelled on: 
Wednesday, December 18, 2024 

 
 

The next meeting will be held on:  
Wednesday, January 29, 2025, at 1:00 p.m. 

 
 

 
 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the  
Committee Secretary at (831) 759-6769 


